
What is the purpose of this project?
The purpose of this project is to enhance safety, address aging pavement and 
traffic signals, improve drainage, and improve lack of connectivity for pedestrians 
and all modes of transportation as well as replace the corridor’s sidewalks, which 
no longer meet the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) requirements.

Where is the project located?
The project is located along Route D (Page Ave.) between Pennsylvania Ave. and 
Skinker Pkwy./Kienlen Ave. in North St. Louis County.

What improvements will be made?
• Pavement resurfacing and new pavement markings/signage
• Upgraded sidewalks to meet ADA requirements
• Lane reduction to slow speeds and reduce crashes
• Three upgraded traffic signals to meet ADA standards
• Drainage system improvements
• New midblock crossings (*Rectangular Rapid Flashing Beacon - RRFB - see 

back side)

What is the timeline for the project?
• Fall/Winter 2023/2024: Community Meeting #1, 

online survey, walk audits, and focus groups
• Spring 2024: Conceptual Design, Conceptual Plans
• Fall 2024: Community Meeting #2 and design recommendations
• Fall 2025: Begin Construction

What is the cost of the project?
$12.5 million

Where can I share my thoughts?
Scan the QR code at right to visit the project website or go to https://tinyurl.
com/2p9kjczj for more information.  Comments are welcome and encouraged!
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